
We do not support the Litchfield water rate increase. We already pay considerably more than our 
surrounding towns with less than great water quality. If you are not planning to improve the water 
quality significantly, there is no reason to be increasing our already outrageously high water rates.  
 
Thank you 
Rebecca and Joshua Trotta  

 


